Monthly Meeting Minutes March 2022
Teme Ylies when we e lbiaving fan !/

This being our last meeting until November; there are so many thanks we need to extend. A very big thank you
goes to the many members of the newly created committees that have done so much for our community. The
flowers, events and shuffle board courts are some of the big improvements. Laura and Rex both wanted to extend
a special thank you to the builders of the shuffle board courts and those who supported them with food
to keep them going. Mr. Bob announced he is ready to help paint the shuffle board court. Thank you Mr. Bob!
Another big thank you goes to Cheryl & Babette for the very successful Ice Cream Social! There were so many
positive compliments they are having another one in March! So thank you, thank you!

Mary (Committee Chair) also wanted to extend thank you’s to include Cheryl & Babette, Eric and all the
committee members. She also asked that we “friend” the newly created Facebook page for
Lake Saunders Community Association to stay up on the events that are going on in our community.
Thank you goes to Cheryl for the newly added “white board” at the entrance to remind us of upcoming events.
Now there is really no reason for anyone to say, “I didn’t remember!”

A big thank you from all of us goes to Lisa, who gets up early in the morning before anyone is moving to cook
for our monthly meetings. All the great food is prepared by Lisa, so thank you from all of us.

We greatly appreciate it!

Lake Saunders Anniversary Celebration is the Pendergrass’ thank you to all the residents
past and present for the years of support and wonderful memories from this great community. It is all of the
residents that make this place wonderful.

Finally, very important to our community and a constant in our life is Hubie.

We were all very happy and grateful Hubie was able to attend the meeting.

March Business:

Unfortunately there are still prayer requests for some of our Lake Saunders family. We ask that you keep all of
our Lake Saunders family in your prayers. There many be those you do not know need prayers so pray for us all.
We know we are so very blessed to be part of this family.

o It was mentioned the dryers were not as hot as they should be. That has been remedied by having the vents
cleaned, all the way through the roof improving air flow so please remember to always clean the dryer lint
screen after every use. It is for all of us to use so keep it clean for the next person. Also remember to turn off
the lights and close the door to keep the room clean and bug free.

« Lake Saunders Anniversary “Block Party” Celebration: March 10th, 4 to 6 pm or longer! Food catered by
Woody’s Grille. Each lot will be issued 2 food tickets (Sandwich, side and drink) Additional meals & sides
available for purchase. Music, raftles and fun! Pick up tickets at the office during office hours. View raffle
prizes at clubhouse starting 1pm.

« Game night is going well and there may be a Billiards night started. We do not have a pool.

« Don't forget Daylight Savings time! Sunday March 13th, set your clocks ahead Saturday night before you go
to bed or you will be late for Church on Sunday!!

« Ist Day of Spring! March 20th

o Monday Mornings: Pick Up Shuffle Board games at 10 am meet at the courts. Rain date Tuesdays at 10 am.

o The committees are looking for suggestions for next season. Please see Mary or drop off written suggestions
at the office.

Planned March fun stuff:
Community Wide Yard Sale, Friday and Saturday 4th and 5th. 8am to ?

Monday Mornings: Pick Up Shuffle Board games at 10 am meet at the courts. Possible evening games after
Daylight Savings time begins. See white board for updates.



Lake Saunders Anniversary Celebration. March 10th, sign up at clubhouse.

Tuesday Game Nights: 7 pm at the Clubhouse

Out to Lunch: 17th St. Patrick’s Day at Haystax Restaurant. See sign up sheet in clubhouse for location and menu.
Ice Cream Social: 27th at 7 pm at the Clubhouse. See sign up sheet in clubhouse.

Upcoming April events are:

Possible “out to lunch” early April! Final get together for the season until we see each other again in November.



